
Hannah Farrer 

My eldest daughter joined Scole School 2018 and since my youngest joined in 2021 I have 
been an active member of the PTA and am currently Secretary. As a previous Quality 
Assurance Auditor I hope my attention to detail and resilience, and also personal passion for 
the school, will enable me to be a successful parent governor. 
 


